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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Personal Development Strengths 

This week’s personal development strength is resilience. We have been 

thinking about how we must stick with a task when it is challenging and 

how we should keep trying when our first attempts fall short. Well done 

to the following children who have demonstrated resilience this week: 
 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
Reception Billy: for not giving up with his tricky maths work   

Year 1 Clara: for being a resilient worker and always trying her best 

Year 2 Georgie: for showing resilience in everything she does 

Year 3 Jake: for resilience and making good choices 

Year 4 Coltyn: for working hard and showing resilience 

Year 5 Lillian: for trying new things at Winmarleigh Hall and showing great 

perseverance 

Year 6 Lucie: for being a master of many things and demonstrating resilience and 

determination in them all! 

 

Parents’ Evening Appointments 

The booking system for parents’ evening went live on Wednesday and will remain open 

until 9.00 am on 28th March. Please log in and book your appointment to meet your 

child’s class teacher during the week beginning 28th March. Use the                        

button at the top of our homepage: www.halebank.halton.sch.uk. Your username is the 

email address you have provided to the school and your password can be reset using 

the ‘Forgot Password’ link.  

 

READING CHAMPIONS 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 

Mason Emelia Jessica Mea 

 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you for supporting Comic Relief today. It was great to see the 

children enjoying ‘dressing down’ and chilling out in school! 

You are invited to make a donation to Comic Relief by going 

to the school’s JustGiving page. Follow this link (or use the QR 

code): https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/halebank-school. Any money 

you donate will be added to our school total. Thank you.  

 

http://www.halebank.halton.sch.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/halebank-school


After School Clubs 

The system for booking next half term’s after school clubs* will go live next week and will 

close at 5.00 pm on Wednesday, 30th March. Clubs will start during the first week of the 

summer term. For more details, please see the information and booking instructions that 

Mrs Fenlon is sending out early next week. If your child is booked onto a club, the staff 

expect him/her to attend all the sessions on offer unless there are exceptional 

circumstances. *Y6 pupils who have been taking part in their SATs/revision club this half term are not required to re-book. 

 

28th March: Parents’ Evening appointments running this week 

31st March: Easter Service at 9.30 am  

1st April: Last day of term 

19th April: School re-opens for the summer term 

 

Andrew Curphey Theatre Company: Easter Holiday Camp 

Andrew’s holiday camp will be running for four days over the Easter break. Children 

aged 5 to 12 years can attend all days or book for specific days. Each day will be 

packed with lots of creative arts activities such as drama, dance, singing, art, crafts and 

games. Further details and booking arrangements can be found on the flyer attached 

to this week’s (emailed) newsletter. 

 

School Meals Summer Menu 

The new Halton School Meals menu has now been released: 

https://www.halebank.halton.sch.uk/page/school-meals/58773. The 

menu will start after the Easter break and will include ‘Meat Free 

Mondays’. 

 

Prayer of the Week: A new beginning prayer  

Father God, 

You are always ready to forgive. 

Make us always ready to receive your forgiveness 

and to make a new beginning. 

Amen 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr R Harley 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

https://www.halebank.halton.sch.uk/page/school-meals/58773

